March 12, 2020

City of Pensacola Ms. Ericka Burnett City Clerk 222 W. Main Street Pensacola FL 32502

Dear Ms. Ericka Burnett,

The purpose of this letter is to formally request permission to display a dedication plaque at the renovation of Hitzman-Optimist Park Disc Golf Course. My only brother, Matthew Brazil, passed away on Februrary 28 and he was instrumental in growing the Disc Golf sport locally over the last 10 years. His passion for the sport is indescribable and I know that this park in particular was one of his favorites.

We are looking to honor him some way locally as the US Disc Golf Foundation has been accepting charitable donations in his name since his passing two weeks ago. We remain hopeful that we can do this in remembrance for his infectious laughter and bright smile, and his love for the sport. He inspired, encouraged and challenged players of all ages to elevate local Disc Golf. We would have the support of Ryan Vann who is the local Emerald Coast Disc Golf group's current president. Matthew's presence is sorely missed.

On behalf of Matthew's parents, Marcia and Jim Brazil, and his multitude of grieving friends, I formally request to name the course the Matt Brazil Memorial Disc Golf Course at Hitzman-Optimist Park, or at the very least name a hole on the course for him, and install a plaque in his honor.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Amy Brazil Barber 704.506.4842